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November Library Events 

December 5– 4:30-5:30 —Big Kids Holiday Program: Nutcrackers  
December 6—Gingerbread Workshop  

December 7- 11:30 AM—Soup & Cards @ the Library 
December 13- 4-6PM-Free Veggie Giveaway 

December 13—Pinterest Night. Registration Required   

December 22—5:30PM –Pajama Storytime   

                December 22– 6:30-8 Holiday Bingo 

***Library Board Openings*** 

Are you proud of your library? Do you have 

good ideas? Do you want to get involved? 

There is an  opening on the De Soto Public                 

Library Board of Trustees! 

Interested? Call the Library at 515-834-2690 for 

more info! 

City Offices Closed December 23-26 & January 2 

http://tel515-979-3132/




Stop by the De Soto City Hall 

on the 1st & 3rd   Mondays 

of every month for financial 

assistance, food,  hygiene, 

home goods and more from 

the new Salvation   Army 

Mobile Social Service  

Center! 



 

You are Invited!            

Annual Holiday Party 

December 3rd                          

10:00AM—Noon 

 

De Soto Intermediate School 

 

Come visit Santa, decorate cookies and 

make some crafts with the De Soto                

Public Library & De Soto Fire & Rescue!          


